

Tel: 978-468-5575 Fax: 978-468-2682

December 1, 2022

Dear Retiree,

Effective January 1, 2023, the monthly rate for the Medex 2 plan with Blue Medicare RX will *not* change. The monthly premium will continue to be \$157.09 per person (\$314.18 for two). Therefore, there will be no change in the deduction from your pension. If you are a direct pay retiree, please continue to send in the same amount as you have been sending in.

For your convenience, the Medex 2 plan brochure is posted on the Town's website under: Government/All Boards & Depts/Human Resources, then click on "Retirees".

Should you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact me at (978) 626-5219 or sbateman@hamiltonma.gov.

Have a happy and safe holiday season!

Best regards,

Sue Bateman
Assistant Treasurer/Controller